
EWS5 letter sent by EWO inviting parents to a Pre Court 

meeting This is another opportunity to review actions to 

improve child’s attendance. This may be the last chance for 

parents to meet with the school and EWO before court action 

Parents do not attend Pre Court meeting  

Meeting goes ahead in their absence. Actions will be decided 

by school and EWO to improve child’s attendance . Copy of 

Pre Court agreement sent to parents  

Parents attend Pre Court meeting  

Copy of Pre Court agreement given to 

parents with actions to improve child’s 

attendance 

An attendance review date is set  

The EWO will monitor attendance for a 

period of time to ensure child is 

attending school with no absence  

Child’s attendance is below an acceptable level 

Parents receive EWS1 Letter informing them of number of sessions of child’s absence, and inviting parents to a supportive parenting 

contract meeting to improve attendance. Meeting consists of parents, School and Child. 

Parents attend Parenting Contract meeting  

EWO liaises between parents and school to identify any issues which may be 

preventing a child from attending school. Parenting contract is drawn up with 

actions from school, parents and child to improve attendance 

Parents do not attend meeting  

Parents will receive an EWS3 letter informing them of a review date of 

their Child’s attendance 

Parents cant attend meeting 

and inform the EWO. Meeting is 

re-arranged. 

An attendance review date is set  

The EWO will monitor attendance for a period of time to ensure child is 

attending school with no absence  

Review period 

passed 

EWO closes their 

involvement due to 

improved attendance 

Review period failed 

Review period 

passed 

EWO closes their involvement 

due to improved attendance  

Review period failed 

The EWS will consider 

proceeding with legal 

action 

Education Welfare Service Casework Process  
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EWS  Education Welfare Service 

EWO Education Welfare Officer 

Early Help Assessment  

The Early Help Assessment is used by all of 

Somerset's multi-agency partnerships,. 

The Early Help Assessment should be used to 

support a child or family when additional needs 

first emerge. The Early Help Assessment 

should convey the child or family’s story 

focussing on strengths along with needs and 

assist in producing an action plan that sets out 

how the necessary support will be put in place. 

Where the EWS feel there is need for an Early 

Help Assessment they will pause their process  

to allow the necessary agencies to become 

involved. 


